
 

 News: 

 

Evaluation of Sites: 

By the time this is published the Steering Group should 

have completed its meetings with the landowners of 

potential sites throughout the Parish. To date, responses 

have generally been positive and given owners food for 

thought. With an improved understanding of availability, 

we can now prepare a preferred plan and move forward on 

addressing issues such as flooding and green belt.   
 

Meeting with Councillors: 

Following the Steering Group’s briefing meeting with the 

new Parish Council, the Parish Council agreed at its June 

meeting, to consider the potential opportunities for 

developing its land and opening doors to improving 

community buildings and recreational facilities. The 

Steering Group also met with new District Councilor, 

Simon Johnson. Simon was impressed with progress and 

the quality of work done, and will be an asset in supporting 

our objectives withing South Glos Council   
 

Severnside Festival 8th July: 

Please come and visit our stand at the festival to find out 

the latest position with the Neighbourhood Plan and hear 

what is being considered for potential sites. 

 

Steering Group Membership: 

We would like to thank Penny Riches, who has stood down 

from the Steering Group, for her contributions to our work. 

We wish Robert Goard well in picking up the role of 

Secretary.  If, as a resident, you would like to become more 

involved in the Neighbourhood Plan at this important time, 

please come and join us. 

  

 

Who we are 

The NP Steering Group is an independent 

group of parishioners currently comprising: 

Chair - Richard Edwards 

Vice Chair - Anuran Wickramasinghe 

Treasurer - Gary Sheppard 

Secretary – Robert Goard 

Members: John Miller, Mike Harrison, Nick 

Davies. 

Contact us via 

neighbourhoodplan@pilningsevernbeach

-pc.gov.uk or call 01454 632170 

Next meeting 18th July, 7 pm at Emmaus 

Church, Severn Beach. 

Shaping the future of 

our local area 

An opportunity for residents to 

influence planning policy 

including: 

How many new homes and where to 

build them 

Areas for parking, transport, cycle 

ways and footpaths 

Space for retail, office and 

community buildings 

What new buildings should look like  

Protecting and increasing green and 

recreation spaces 

Visit us at: 

https://www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood

-plan 
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